
DEAR FRIENDS AND
BUSINESS PARTNERS,
At the closing of the year we would once again like to take the opportunity to
express our continued appreciation for the pleasant and successful
collaboration in 2019.
This year we would like to draw your attention to our support of the Macaca
Nigra project for the protection of the crested macaque and its habitat in 
Indonesia. The crested macaque can only be found on the island of
Sulawesi, Indonesia. These human-like animals fascinate with their highly
developed social behavior that distinguishes them from other species. They
are extremely threatened by extinction due to the loss of their rainforest
habitat and also by poaching especially since they are considered a delicacy. 

The Primates in Need Association e.V. supports the protection of the crested
macaque with its Macaca Nigra project through preservation of rainforest habitat, 
research and environmental education. 
In 2020 our donation will fund an anti-poaching unit with three game wardens, the
training and employment of two young local scientists for the macaque research
station in Tangkoko and the educational director of the environmental education
and information programme. In addition, our donation will support environmental 
education classes and school excursions for around 200 children to the macaque
region.
For further information, please visit: macac-nigra.org and pina-ev.org

WE WISH YOU AND YOUR FAMILY A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY AND SUCCESSFUL 
NEW YEAR. 
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